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July 30, 2025 
 
 
Wildlife Safari 
1790 Safari Rd.  
Winston, OR 97496 
 
 
Dear Wildlife Safari Guest Services: 
 
 
Thank you for the donation of admission tickets to Winston’s premiere wildlife park! Your Drive 
Through and Giraffe Feeding donation (approx. value: $1,000) for our Extended School Year 
students was exceptional.  Our students will really enjoy this experience.   
 
We truly appreciate your support to our students and your giving spirit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Wilson, Superintendent 
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